
Public Safety Commission Meeting 
 

August 23, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
This is an unofficial report since the temporary secretary resigned. 
 
Members Present:  John Koester, Walter Brown, Sandra Henry, Jeff Lofton, 
Alderwoman Barbara West, Riverview Fire Chief Keith Goldstein, Riverview Battalion 
Fire Chief Don Mayse, and Chief Ihler. 
 
Old Business:   

 

New Business:   

 

The Riverview Fire Department has three new Shift Commanders and three new 
Captains.   
 
A reported problem with handicapped obstructions has been resolved. 
 
A discussion continued regarding the infrastructure repair after serious but localized 
storms.  As of now, the Police Department, Fire Department and Street Department 
have an arrangement to clear the streets, but not to permanently solve the problems.  
A suggestion was made to research an official mutual aid agreement with other 
municipalities. 
 
A discussion about CERT Training ensued.  Chief Ihler said he would be able to get 
about 15-20 participants.  A motion to recommend a class in 2019 was introduced, but 
not approved.   
 
A hands-free CPR class may be given in the future. 
 
There is one opening in the Police Department.   
 
The committee regarding police body cameras will select vendors for the program.   
 
The police department is reviving the Chaplain Program. 
 
 
 
The next meeting will be September 27, 2018. 
 


